<<Current Date>>
The Honorable Thomas Reed
2437 Rayburn HOB

Washington, DC 20515
Re: H.R.6307 - Finger Lakes National Heritage Area
Dear Congressman Reed,
I am writing today to offer my personal support for the bi-partisan legislation introduced and supported by you and Senator Gillibrand that would authorize the National Parks Service to take the first step towards designating the Finger Lakes region (a 14 county region) as a National Heritage Area. Your proposed legislation seeks to have funding for a feasibility study provided by the National Park Service. 
As you are aware, this proposed legislation was drafted in July 2017 following a request for consideration from the Finger Lakes Tourism Alliance to Senator Gillibrand’s office. I thank you for your critical support to move this Bill forward in the House. As you well know tourism is vital to the economy of the Finger Lakes tourism region comprised of 14 Counties. Recent studies indicate that tourism was a $3 billion dollar industry and supported 59,326 jobs during 2016 in the Finger Lakes, 14 county region. This proposed legislation will help sustain and grow this essential economic driver for the region. As a business owner and an interested citizen, I appreciate your continued support this bill. 
I look forward to hearing from you in the near future regarding this Bill. Your advocacy to move this Bill forward sends a strong message of your support for the $3 billion dollar tourism business of the Finger Lakes region in addition to showing support for the rich culture, natural resources and history found within the Finger Lakes region.

Thank you,

Name, Title

Business
Address
CC: Cynthia Kimble, President of the Finger Lakes Tourism Alliance

